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Wilson Zehr

We appreciate you!
Thank you for all that you do to support student success at EOU!
Your students shared with us what makes you an amazing faculty member:
“He has been open minded and always willing to go the “extra mile”
in helping people understand the material. He has made himself available to speak

with students regarding any facet of business education in gteat detail at almost anytime.

He has remained open to exploting areas that he didn't know
to expand the knowledge of himself and others.”

Faculty Appreciation Luncheon 2017




